ISSUED: November 18,2010

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON
LC 48
In the Matter of
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC MEMORANDUM
COMPANY
2009 Integrated Resource Plan.

The Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) has scheduled a
special public meeting in this docket for 9:00 a.m., Friday, November 19, 2010, in the Main
Hearing Room, first floor of the PUC Building, 550 Capitol Street NE, Salem, Oregon. The
purpose of the meeting 1s to consider Commission Staff’s recommendation on the
acknowledgement of Portland General Electric Company’s (PGE’s) 2009 Integrated
Resource Plan. This memorandum reviews the general format for the meeting.

The Commissioners will attend and participate in the special public meeting.
A sign-in sheet will be available at the entrance to the Main Hearing Room. People who
wish to comment at the meeting will be asked to sign in.

Commission Staff (Staff) and PGE will first make presentations to the
Commissioners regarding Staff’s revised proposed order, posted to the Commission’s
website.! After Staff and PGE have made their presentations, the docket LC 48 parties and
members of the public will have the opportunity to comment. Depending on the number of
people who wish to participate, comments may be limited to 2-5 minutes per person.
PowerPoint presentations will not be accommodated. The Commission asks that members of
the public focus their comments on Staff's revised proposed order. After public comment,
PGE and Staff will make closing comments to the Commission.

Dated this 18th day of November, 2010, at Salem, Oregon.

Shani Pines w
Administrative Law Judge

! http://www.puc.state.or.us/PUC/meetings/pmemos/2010/11 191 0/1c48proposedorder.pdf




